
Exhibit 1 
Shofar Broadcasting Corporation 

Extent of Changes 
Beckley, West Virginia 

 
The applicant submitted a minor change application on 8/11/2009 to 

modify the location and antenna height.  However, due to a clerical error, 

overlap occurred to pending and licensed applications, thus it received a 

FCC Dismissal letter.  This instant minor change proposal corrects those 

deficiencies while still complying with the requirements of Section 73.7003.  

Attached is a copy of the FCC letter. 




